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From: Erin Minett 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 1:39 PM
To: Georgia Shepherd
Subject: RE: Sale of Struck Off Property

Hi Georgia,  
The other entities actually approved a $500 bid of another buyer, but the County denied it because of their concerns 
that it was the ‘backyard’ of an adjacent property owner.  The adjacent property owner was contacted and encouraged 
to bid, if interested.  This bid is that of the adjacent property owner. Since the County is the entity that denied the 
previous, higher bid, I wanted to submit it to them before submitting it to the other entities.  Let me know if there are 
questions/concerns. Also, do you know which agenda this will be on?  
Thank you ma’am! 
 
Erin Minett, Esq. 
Gay, McCall, Isaacks & Roberts, P.C. 
777 E. 15th Street 
Plano, Texas 75074 
(972) 424-8501 
Fax (972) 423-3116  

 

 
 
 
From: Georgia Shepherd   
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 1:33 PM 
To: Erin Minett 
Subject: Sale of Struck Off Property 
 

Erin, 
 
I just received the documents from Judge Self for the offer from Jaime Alberto Castillo to purchase Lot 4C, 
Block 2 in the Neathery‐Marble Addition, Farmersville, Texas upon payment of $100.  Have any of the other 
entities accepted the offer? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Georgia 
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